75

Dr. Meera Modi and Dr. Jasvant Modi, M.D. 4221 Hampstead Rd La Canada, CA 91011-3840

Dear Dr. Modi, M.D. & Dr. Modi,

You can almost feel the resilience.

This time last year, like campuses all across the United States, Cal State Fullerton's faculty and staff were working around the clock to ensure an unforeseen pandemic would not derail the aspirations of more than 40,000 students. In response, our students doubled-down with the tenacity we have come to expect from Titans – we saw record enrollment, graduation rates increased and opportunity gaps decreased.

Our students didn't just survive, they are boldly moving forward.

Not only has this year highlighted the fortitude of our students, but it has shined a light on the invaluable role our donors play in their success. You were there to support an overnight transition to virtual instruction, provide emergency funding and scholarships to students in distress, and establish innovative new programs.

We are honored to recognize your philanthropic commitment to our students and the university by listing your name in the CSUF Giving Honor Roll. As of March 31 of this academic year, you have generously contributed \$20,000 to Cal State Fullerton – thank you! We plan to acknowledge your giving as Dr. Meera Modi and Dr. Jasvant Modi, M.D. at the \$10,000 - 24,999 level. To change the way your name appears on the Honor Roll, visit **give.fullerton.edu/honor**, or call 657-278-4466 by June 30, 2021.

It Takes a Titan to pave the way for our next generation. Thank you for being among the alumni, faculty and staff, family and friends who are helping our students reach higher.

Sincerely,

Greg Saks Vice President

University Advancement

11 h

